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Talking with Marc Lalande, CCPE General Manager

The CCPE
Board of Directors
for 2008
The Council for Continuing
Pharmaceutical Education (CCPE)
renews its Board of Directors

The CCPE is a non-profit organiza-
tion that was created in 1969 by

Rx&D. It is directed by a Board of
Directors who are elected from various
pharmaceutical companies that are
willing to volunteer their time. The
composition of this Board has recently
been renewed by the addition of three
new members and the appointment of a
new Chairman.

The CCPE mission is to provide edu-
cational programs that establish
improved professional standards with-
in the entire Canadian pharmaceutical
community, to better meet the needs
and expectations of our internal and
external stakeholders in the healthcare
sector. CPM


